
 
 

1 
 

THE SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF VIET NAM 
PERMANENT MISSION TO THE UNITED NATIONS 



2 
 

to allow for in person and direct dialogue and exchange among members of the 
Commission with regard to topics on the Commission’s agenda.  

In this regard, we encourage the Secretariat to continue to prepare 
options to enable the ILC to effectively conduct its sessions either remotely or 
in hybrid so as to ensure business continuity, including by using technology 
solutions and addressing any administrative requirements that might arise, such 
as with regard to summary record as mentioned just now in the Secretariat’s 
oral report.  

In closing, allow me to reiterate our appreciation for the efforts of the 
ILC to improve its methods of work and encourage the Commission to 
continue this practice. 

I thank you./. 

 

 

 


